
The Real Power is in the Streets!  
Join the March at Third and Michigan Avenue, Daily at 4pm. 

 

On Friday morning, June 5th, GLWA security 

at the wastewater treatment plant on west 

Jefferson stood ready to act on an email. 

We have been told that a person in top 

GLWA management sent an email to 

security to search employees as they left 

work.  

So, at 7:30 am, as our coworkers left work, 

they were stopped, and their cars searched 

by armed security. They had just finished a 

twelve-and-a-half-hour shift. 

GLWA had no good reason to search 

employees or their cars.  Its just 

another example of the mistreatment 

and disrespect employees have come 

to expect from GLWA top 

management.  Its why there’s a 

movement serving justice in the 

streets. 

We expect to be treated with courtesy and 

respect. Surprise searches of vehicles by 

armed security is not the way you treat 

employees. 

Sue McCormick, Bill Wolfson, W Barnett 

Jones and Navid Mehram owe employees a 

public apology condemning the harassment 

of employees.  

This should never happen again. 

We demand to know what really happened. 

The executive team member that 

would abuse their position and order 

employees to be searched should 

resign immediately. 

 Why would you subject employees to a 

surprise confrontation with armed security 

demanding to search vehicles on the way 

out of work after a twelve-and-a-half-hour 

shift? 

During a national mass movement 

demanding an end to racist police 

harassment and violence? 

The real power is in the streets. Any justice 

we receive will be won by publicly exposing 

this incident and demanding justice. 

 As a majority black workforce, we aren’t 

new to standing up to this kind of racist 

treatment. 

Every day we march for justice 

demonstrates our determination for a 

substantial change. Its time to join the 

movement, build and defend the protest 

marches. 

Join the daily marches and speak out about 

our fight for fair treatment on the job. 

For more information: 3134929308 

Texts welcome or email 

suryan207@gmail.com 

Witness statements welcome. 
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